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Welcome to our end of Autumn Term letter  
 

What an incredible term!  
We are so proud of all the achievements, this term, and the way that we continue to grow and develop 

as a beautiful St Michael’s family.  
This term, we have welcomed visitors into school, held a successful careers week, delivered collective 

worships to parents, held parent’s breakfast drop ins and welcomed over 50 new children into our 
family.  

These past few weeks, I have been incredibly proud of all the children and the way that they have 
grown in confidence and self-belief. When watching the nativities, I was moved by how the children 
spoke with clarity and passion, the singers performed beautifully, our technical assistants were very 

mature and the actors were clear and very professional. At St Michael’s, our vision is that All Are 
Welcome, All Are Accepted, All Achieve and All Are Loved. Our nativities displayed our vision where all 
children took part. In Year 5 and 6, the message was linked with ‘awful’ and ‘amazing’. That even when 

awful things happen that amazing things can shoot from the embers. In year 3 and 4, the children 
linked the nativity story to a poem. At the end, some of our year 4 children performed a Christmas carol 

on their xylophones. Our year 1 and 2 children retold the Christmas story as Bethlehem Bake Off. I 
could not believe how well the children acted the story. The week ended with our Foundation Stage 

children performing a pure version of the nativity. What an incredibly moving nativity! All children had a 
part and shared their words with confidence. What a blessing to work in such an incredible school! 

To conclude our Autumn term, our children attended our light service. Candles were lit around the hall 
and the Christmas story was shared by all.  

I would like to thank you for your continued support and wish you and your family a safe and peaceful 
Christmas.  

We look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 3rd January 2023.  
 

Mrs Cousins.  
x 
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